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MOTORCYCLIST DRIVES DANGEROUSLY 
Do you recognize this motorcycle or the driver? 

 
Mesa County, Colorado—On April 15, 2009, a deputy attempted to stop a motorcyclist 
near 31 Road and E Road for driving dangerously and at high speeds. The motorcycle did 
not have visible plates and the driver quickly sped off when the deputy activated his 
emergency lights. Due to the erratic driving and the high speed of the motorcyclist, the 
deputy immediately chose not to pursue. As a result, the Sheriff’s Office would like the 
help of the public in identifying the driver. 
 

 Anyone with information is asked to call (970) 244-3092. 
 
Dash cam video is attached. 
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